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You are invited to a public forum to provide input, thoughts, and concerns regarding the outline 
and final draft of the design guidelines for properties in Sedalia’s residential Historic Districts.  
Please join us on August 26 at 6:00 pm at 200 S. Osage Ave. Sedalia, MO 65301 to comment 
on the City of Sedalia, Historic Preservation Design Guidelines Project.  We will offer a 
presentation, Q&A, and workshop-style conversation to discuss the guidelines that work and 
do not work for your home and property.  You will gain information about the current draft of 
the guidelines, and you will have the chance to offer concerns, suggestions, and ideas. 

You can download a draft of the guidelines by visiting the Community Development 
Department website at:  https://www.sedalia.com/connect/departments/community-

development/ 

Your contributions are an essential part of this public process — join us as we guide the 
preservation of our heritage! 

 

Help promote this opportunity by inviting your peers, neighbors, employees, and coworkers to 
the public forum.  This is an exciting time for members of our community – imagine being 
able to influence the future direction of your own city!   

https://www.sedalia.com/connect/departments/community-development/
https://www.sedalia.com/connect/departments/community-development/


IF YOU HAVE SPECIAL NEEDS, WHICH REQUIRE ACCOMMODATION, PLEASE NOTIFY JASON 
MYERS, (660) 827-3000 EXT 1110. 
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